
TENNIS CLUB OF ALBUQUERQUE BOARD 
 

Minutes  
 

May 15, 2018 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:20 p.m. Present were Becky, Pat, Liz, Barbara, Ian, Greg 
and Anita. The Minutes from the previous meeting were approved. This current meeting was a 
short meeting because the board members and staff underwent sexual harassment training 
starting at 6:30 p.m.  
 
Manager’s Report 
 
Liz advised us that we already  have approximately 100 summer members and that she would 
like to get to approximately 110 summer members. The pool and kitchen passed inspection. The 
Cinco de Mayo party was a big hit, and we had approximately 125 people attend.  
 
Lights—Becky advised us that we are resubmitting the grant to the USTA. The USTA did not 
like the light we selected initially. We have reselected lights and have resubmitted the grant. 
 
Again, this was a short meeting due to the Board undergoing sexual harassment training.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:29 p.m.   
 


